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Notice to parents: we  have a need to hire full-time paraprofessionals who work with some of our 
students with special needs.  It is incredibly rewarding work.  The full time positions come with full 
benefits, but we also frequently have the need for substitutes if you are looking for an occasional 
opportunity to work in the school.  If you know someone certified to teach in special education, there is 
also a high school opening for a part time position (every other day for half a day).   For any of these 
positions, please contact Webster Housemaster Jodi Kostbar at jkostbar@fairfieldschools.org or at 255-
7236.   

HEAT UPDATE: 

As you know, it is extremely challenging for learning and teaching to take place in some of our non-air 
conditioned classrooms during this heat wave.  Approximately one-third of our classrooms and some of 
our larger common areas have A/C, and we have been trying to coordinate the relocation of hot rooms 
to these locations whenever they are available.  We encourage students and staff to stay hydrated and 
keep physical activity to a minimum.  So far, the students have been extremely cooperative despite the 
difficult conditions.  As always, if your child is complaining about feeling sick while in school, have them 
request to go to the Health Office.  We appreciate your patience and look forward to the fall weather 
kicking in.   
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